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HEALTH VISITING CELEBRATION EVENT
Thursday 15 January 2015
Hilton Hotel, Stansted

You are invited to attend a special event to celebrate the Health Visiting Programme which is delivered across Essex, Cambridge and Peterborough, through Anglia Ruskin University and in partnership with provider organisations.  The event will take place on Thursday 15 January 2015 at the Hilton Hotel Stansted and is being delivered in partnership between Anglia Ruskin University and Health Education East of England.  
The event will run from 9.00am to 3.30pm and includes lunch and refreshments during the day.  Free parking is available at the venue.  This invitation is extended to current students, newly qualified health visitors, CPT’s, mentors, as well as senior representatives from provider and commissioning organisations.  
The focus of the day will be ‘Looking Ahead’.  We are pleased to announce key speakers from Anglia Ruskin University, The Institute of Health Visiting and Health Education East of England.  
This event will provide delegates with an update on progress with the Health Visiting programme in Essex and Cambridge and Peterborough, as well as networking opportunities and the chance to celebrate success.
Places are limited, so to book yours please complete the attached form, having first gained the support of your line manager or tutor, and return it no later than Friday 18 December to: cecile.mezino@anglia.ac.uk

HEALTH VISITING CELEBRATION EVENT
Thursday 15 January 2015
Hilton Hotel, Stansted

	BOOKING FORM	

	Name:


	

	Employing Organisation:


	

	Role/Job Title:


	

	Contact e-mail:


	

	Contact telephone:


	

	Special Dietary Requirements:


	

	Other requests (e.g. hearing loop, access requirements)



	



Please return your form no later than Friday 18 December to:  cecile.mezino@anglia.ac.uk
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